
PRESIDENTS CORNER
“Da Prez Sez”
We finally made it to Cochiti, Our first trip of the season was a good one. 
The weather was great, and the lake was calm all morning. Everyone got 
in a lot of flying, and lunch was better than ever. Flying at the field have 
gotten a little better with many calm mornings, and less wind during the 
day. Am heading East for a few weeks to be with old RC friends and do 

some flying in the New England hazy, hot, and humid air. Will see all at the Sat. meeting.
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Coming Events

1. Next Meeting Saturday 8 July 10:00 at Waterman Field
2. Next Float Fly TBD

3. Next Indoor Event TBD



Cochiti Lake Photos:
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Cochiti Lake Photos:
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MEETING MINUTES
Minutes from the June 2017 Club Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 
10:00 with 13 members present.
Minutes: Accepted as Published.
Treasurers Report: Accepted as 
Presented.
Membership Report: 37 2017 members.
Field Report: The field is doing well. 
Members are filling cracks. Please 
continue to perform crack repair and 
weed removal.
Safety: 1. Communicate while flying. 
2. Stay Alert on the flight line.
Unfinished Business: 1. Garry is still trying 
to fit in a float fly at his place at Elephant 
Butte. Its starting to get to be summer 
and days are running out.
2. Cochiti lake float fly is in the planning. 
We will check park availability and Don 
will email the club when a date is 
determined.
New Business: 1. Family Day will probably 

be planned in the month of July and we 
will discuss dates at the July club 
meeting.
2. The club discussed a lifetime 
membership for Steve Shaffer for his 
generous donation of the storage facility. 
The motion was unanimously approved.
3. June 16 will be the summer SWAP 
meet at Maloof park from 4:00pm til dark. 
The flier from the event was published in 
the June issue of the Turbulator.
The meeting adjourned @ 1031
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Turbulator:
Editor Don McClelland
 We are always looking for articles, 
pictures and your input!

For comments, or suggestions
Please Email Don at 
macmoke1@gmail.com

Please support our sponsors:
HJobby Proz
2225 Wyoming Blvd NE # J
Albuquerque, NM 87112-2638
(505) 332-3797

RIO RANCHO RC CLUB
AMA Charter #2770

www.rioranchorcflyers.org

Next Club Meeting
Saturday, July 8th  10:00am at 
Waterman Field.
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